SHELTERING WORSHIP

Our church is closed and we are all sheltering. Still, our God lives and we worship him and grow in him. Let’s meet for brief times of fellowship and devotions. Wednesdays at 7pm and Sundays at 10:30am. Join us in one of two ways:

ON THE INTERNET, USING YOUR COMPUTER or SMARTPHONE
We will use a video-conferencing website called Zoom. A website and meeting number will be posted on our Facebook site and on our web page. Go to that web site and join the video call. You will need a computer with at least speakers and an Internet connection. (A microphone and/or webcam may also be helpful in case there is a time of sharing and you wish to speak).
LISTEN IN BY TELEPHONE

Call this number: 646 558 8656 US (New York) and use our “meeting ID” to join our call. Our ID is XXX-XXX-ETC.  NOTE: long-distance rates may apply based on your telephone service.
A FEW GROUND RULES & TECHNICAL ADVICE:

· Please try to join the call a bit early as you may need to download a bit of software to your computer. By joining early, you can also say hello to the others who have gathered for worship.
· If your computer has a webcam, your picture may be projected for other folks to see. (You will not be sitting in the back pew!) You may turn your webcam off. Or, put a small Post-it note over your webcam lens.
· This worship service is open to the public. So, feel free to invite anyone. They will need the access information provided and especially the meeting ID.
· Your microphone may pick up background noise which could detract from our service (and may be embarrassing to you!!). Therefore, the pastor may mute all microphones at some point during the service to reduce distraction; he may unmute the microphones for any time of sharing. If your computer does not have a microphone, or if you have not activated it, you may attempt to share and no one will hear you.
· You may type comments or questions into the “Chat” feature of Zoom. 

· If you have technical difficulties, these will need to be resolved at a later date. The pastor will need to devote full attention to the worship service itself as it is going on.

· Please remember that the devotional part of the service may be recorded. Sensitive information such as prayer requests will be removed. The video of the service may be posted to our website. 
· These events are perfect for our shut-ins who long to be a part of our fellowship.

· Above all, please be in prayer for this event – that our Lord may be glorified and known to all.
